
June 23, 2017 

 

Subject: Comp Plan & Zoning project update & invitation 

  

Dear Residents and concerned members of the Community: 

  

As you may know, the Village of Tarrytown is embarking on its critical next steps for visioning its 

future through the Comprehensive Plan & Station Area Zoning project. This spring, a consultant 

team led by WXY was brought on board and the project’s Steering Committee began meeting 

monthly.  

  

SAVE THE DATE:  

We will be reaching out in early fall to provide a project update and solicit community input. 

We are also planning for a Village-wide workshop on Sunday, September 17 at Warner Library 

and hope you will join us then as well. 

  

SUMMER SYMPOSIA: 

Over the summer, the project will be holding three symposia with the Steering Committee to 

explore existing conditions and facilitate discussions around priorities for Tarrytown. A guest 

speaker will present on emerging trends and best practices at each. 

  

The Steering Committee welcomes your participation in these events; your in-depth knowledge 

of the Village will be a key resource in moving the project forward. Below are the dates and 

topics, all to be held in the Village Hall first floor Board Room, from 6 – 8 pm. 

  

Wednesday, June 28, 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

Topic: Built Environment & Mobility  

  

Wednesday, July 19, 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

Topic: Economy, Community, Culture & Education  

  

Wednesday, August 9, 6:00 – 8:00 p.m.  

Topic: Natural Environment, Open Space, Resiliency & Sustainability  

  

Please put these symposia workshops on your calendar, and hopefully we’ll see you this 

summer! Thanks! 

  

Bill Brady 

Village Project Manager 

 

 

 Richard Slingerland 

Village Administrator 


